
Catawba College 
Student Government Association 

Minutes: February 28, 2013  
Cannon Student Center 

 
A regularly scheduled Congress Meeting was called to order by President Jana Burkhardt 
on Thursday February 28, 2013 at 9:00 p.m. in the Hurley Room of the Cannon Student 

Center. Quorum was present with Mike Opsitnick sitting in for Johnathon Cooley. 
Minutes were read by Justin Smith and approved with two small corrections. 

 
Forum for Concerned Students 
Olivia Myers stated that she thought Winterfest went well. 
 
Executive Board Reports: 

D. President: Met with Brien about Board of Trustee meeting. Signup sheet 
provided for We Lead conference. Preparing for an activities amendment 
for clubs, eliminating one required activity for clubs throughout the year. 

E. Vice President: Mentioned the upcoming Executive Board Elections. 
F. Treasurer: 5 budget requests last week, $1,211 approved. 
G. Secretary: Continue to send in minutes. 

Class Reports: 
B. Freshman: Pondered events for this semester. 
C. Sophomore: Need community service activity and continuation of wrist band fundraiser 
D. Junior: Event went well. Birthday cake fundraiser continues to go well. Need community 

service activity 
E. Senior: St. Patrick’s day event planned, Sat. March 16, screening of the Boondock Saints.  

Committee Reports 
A. Movie Library: Movies being ordered. 
B. Student Issues: Food issues common. 
C. Food Service: Excited about the new Starbucks. Concern over TV’s being in the 

way. 
D. Parking: Joe Peterson spoke with Public Safety about parking spaces in front of 

Chapel. 

New Business 
Faculty Staff nominations took place. Members of the faculty and staff were 

nominated and a vote was taken in order to determine which Faculty and Staff members 
where to appear on the ballot. This will be determined after Congress and elections will 
take place on February 12th and 13th. 
 
Announcements 

The next Congress is March 14th. 
 
Congress was adjourned at 9:42pm. 


